
Dear Market Participants,

Please be advised that the LuSE has extended its market operating hours by an additional 1 hour. The 

increase in trading hours is meant to give trading members more time to facilitate deal executions and 

thereby drive an increase in turnover and trading volumes. 

In this regard, please note that the trading hours of the LuSE will be from 09:00 to 14:00 effective 3rd March 

2025. We are optimistic that the increase will attract increased participation from the market. 

For any support required please feel free to contact your broker.

Nicholas Kabaso
CHIEF EXECUTIVE OFFICER 
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